MSM Psych Resident Dr. Kevin Simon Offered 2017 GAP Fellowship

Dr. Kevin M. Simon, a second year psychiatry resident, was just offered to be one of 12 Group for the
Advancement of Psychiatry (GAP) Fellows nationally for 2017-2018. GAP is a think tank dedicated to
shaping psychiatric thinking, public programs and clinical practice in mental health.

Additionally, his abstract titled "Empowering Trainees and Guiding Careers: Mentors and Sponsors in
Clinical and Organized Psychiatry" has been approved to be a workshop for the 2017 American
Psychiatric Association Annual Meeting in San Diego, California, May 20-24, 2017.

More about GAP

GAP is composed of over 200 thought leaders who come together twice a year to debate and think
through pertinent issues in psychiatry. Among the national leaders in American psychiatry are
numerous presidents of GAP who have also led other national psychiatric organizations.

In over 50 years, GAP has shared Presidents with such national organizations as: The American
Psychiatric Association, the American College of Psychiatrists, and the American Academy of Child and
Adolescent Psychiatry in the membership are men and women who have been honored for their
extraordinary contributions to the field. GAP has researchers recognized nationally and internationally
in the areas of addiction, geriatrics, child and adolescent psychiatry, terrorism and academics.
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